September 27, 1989

Carl W. Dabelstein
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

This is to confirm that the message you received on June 20, 1989

was our signal.
I apologize for our taking so long to respond to you.

Sincerely Yours,

Ve MY

Nancy Mehl
Office Manager
KGAM

Your FM 91 2020 E. Blake Wichita, Kansas 67211 Phone 316-265-KGAM



